
Information about past commenting and public hearings regarding the Man-O-War Shoal Shell 
Dredging Permit Application by Maryland Department of Natural Resources.  

Comments regarding this permit application were received via email, mail, or by attending a public 
hearing. Written comments were mailed or emailed to: 

Ms. Abbie Hopkins 
ATTN: CENAB-OPR-M 
Baltimore District, Corps of Engineers 
P.O. Box 1715 
Baltimore, MD 21203-1715 
Phone: 410-962-6080 
Email: abbie.hopkins@usace.army.mil 

Questions or comments pertaining to the State's Tidal Wetlands License were directed to:  
Mr. Justin Bereznak  
Tidal Wetlands Division Wetlands and Waterways Program  
Maryland Department of the Environment  
1800 Washington Blvd., Ste. 430  
Baltimore, MD 21230-1708  
Phone: 410-537-3782  
Email: justin.bereznak@maryland.gov 

Public hearings will allow for verbal comments to be recorded and transcribed. 

Tuesday, February 2, 2016 
6:00 pm to 7:00 pm Poster Session 
7:00 pm Public Hearing 
Sparrows Point High School Auditorium 
7400 North Point Road 
Edgemere, Maryland 21219 

Wednesday, February 3, 2016 
6:00 pm to 7:00 pm Poster Session 
7:00 pm Public Hearing 
Governor Hall at Sailwinds Park 
200 Byrne Street 
Cambridge, Maryland 21613 

 

mailto:abbie.hopkins@usace.army.mil
mailto:justin.bereznak@maryland.gov

